

Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Castell-nedd Port Talbot

MAYOR

Mayor's Parlour | Parlwr y Maer Civic Centre | Y Ganolfan Ddinesig, Port Talbot SA13 1PJ

Tel/Ffon: (01639) 763296 email/ebost: mayor@npt.gov.uk

30th March 2021

Ms Samantha Hopkins Headteacher Central Primary School Theodore Road Port Talbot SA13 1SP

Dear Ms Hopkins

I was delighted to hear that the School has been accredited with the Silver Award for your continued participation in the Peace Mala Project and the Mayoress and I write to offer our congratulations in achieving this

I am aware of all the hard work that goes in to including Peace Mala in the School curriculum and how committed the School is to raising awareness of issues of global interdependence and promoting peace between all communities and cultures throughout the world. The rule of Peace Mala in treating others as you would wish them to treat you is so similar to my Mayoral theme this year — "It is people who matter", which is so very important at all times.

The Civic offices are closed at present but, once we return to normality, I would like to invite a group of pupils to visit the Mayor's Parlour to tell me more about all the work that has been involved in receiving this Award and offer my congratulations in person.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Councillor John Warman

MAYOR OF NEATH PORT TALBOT COUNTY BOROUGH